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The following individuals submitted comments on agenda item:

Agenda # Relate To Position Name Comments

1.            Oppose Ericka  Luna

George  Wang

Janette  Monfared This is a democratic country. If we wanted communism we would move to 
China 

Jorge  Lara

Other GENEVIEVE M 
CLAVREUL

It’s concerning that several reappointments to the HIV commission have been 
on this commission for many, many years.  Why in a county as large as ours 
with so many individuals living with or impacted by HIV/AIDS and with so 
many non-profits and other similar agency serving the needs of those living 
with HIV/AIDs that the commission seems to recycle so many of the same 
nominees.
 In addition, this commission seems to be in “charge” of selecting their 
membership, this practice has raised concerns among numerous HIV/AIDS 
providers.  More than one agency personnel has expressed concern that 
some appointments appeared to be made based solely on the willingness of 
the appointee to support the HIV commissions in its decision rather than an 
independent voice representing the appointee’s area of expertise or lived 
experience.
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